
June 3, 2024 

 

 

RE: House bill 245 

 

 

Chairwoman Abrams, Vice Chair Williams, and Members of the House Criminal 

Justice Committee, thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 245. 

 

I urge you to protect Ohio’s children from sexual grooming by drag queens. Our 

children do not need to be exposed to this explicit material. They need to be 

protected by adults who have commonsense and their best interest at heart. There 

is no good reason to expose our children to perversion.  

 
 
 
 

I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 245 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lynn Rinderle 
 


